
##  Notice ## 

 

As per the directions of Uttar Pradesh Government the holiday already declared  on 24/11/2022 is being 

cancelled , Now  in place of 24/11/2022 the college will remain closed on 28/11/2022 on account of 

Guru Teg Bahadur Shaheedi Divas. 

Hence College will remain open on 24/11/2022. 
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Director 
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